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Monday 24 September 2018 

$4500 TO RED CLIFFS MEN’S SHED 

Federal Member for Mallee Andrew Broad has this morning announced a $4500 
grant to the Red Cliffs Men’s Shed under Round 17 of the Coalition Government’s 
National Shed Development Programme. 

Mr Broad congratulated the Men’s Shed this morning who plan on using the funds 
to purchase new tools and equipment for locals to use when the shed is up and 
running. 

“Our local Men’s Sheds contribute a great deal to our communities, and I am 
really looking forward to see this shed go up in my local community of Red Cliffs. 

Men’s Sheds are a great place for men of all ages to come together, get involved 
and be social, and also to talk about their health is a safe and friendly 
environment plus the work they produce will be very well received by the local 
community too,” Mr Broad said. 

“The Red Cliff’s shed is the first of five funding announcements to be made under 
this round, and it is very timely as this week is actually National Men’s Shed 
Week.” 

The Men’s Shed grants programme provides funding for health improvement 
activities, the purchase of tools and equipment, community projects and training, 
and for building maintenance and development. 
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